
From: Terry Huckstep
To: Manston Airport
Subject: non-material change to the Manston Airport Development Consent Order has been made by RiverOak

Strategic Partners Ltd.
Date: 21 July 2023 18:40:05

To the Secretary of State,
I understand the reasons for the changes requested and I support them. 
Yours Sincerely
Mr Terence Huckstep
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